

June 5, 2013

Senate Committee on Energy & Natural Resources 304 Dirksen Senate Building Washington, DC 20510

Dear Chairman Wyden, Ranking Member Murkowski and Members of the Committee

It was a pleasure participating in the Committee's Roundtable on natural gas shale development. Thank you for the invitation and for the opportunity to discuss the ways to develop this significant natural resource in a safe and responsible manner.

There were a number of Committee questions that required some follow up, so those of us from the natural gas industry worked with America's Natural Gas Alliance (ANGA) to provide responses. To the extent that you have further questions or would like more information, please feel free to either contact me directly or get in touch with ANGA.

Again, thank you for your efforts to engage a diverse group in a dialogue on how best to develop our country's abundant natural resources.

Sincerely,

David Clay Bretches